January 3, 2018

We will be making individual paper plate snowmen this Friday, January 5th. Please send items to school
to embellish the snowmen. Take a look around the house for items and see how creative your child can
be creating the snowman. Please send items in the provided ziplock bag tomorrow or Friday.

Happy New Year!
MTC K staff




